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June 17, 2021 

 

Good Day Staff and Community, 

 

I write to address recent information received today regarding the current COVID-19 pandemic and its impact on our school 

community.   We informed you on June 15th that there was a COVID-19 positive case.  Today, we received documentation 

that in fact the positive COVID-19 reading was a false positive.  With that being said, there was not COVID-19 positive 

case in our school district.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.  Our intent was to move forward 

with the information given and provide health as well as safety for all students and staff.   

 

Given the nature of this pandemic, we continue to trust that the Orange Health Department will guide the community through 

whatever processes are necessary at this time.  The Orange Township Public School District will continue to work closely 

with public health officials, assist in any manner possible, and keep our school community well-informed. 

  

We are in this together as a school community.  Your continued resilience during this pandemic has been noticed and 

certainly appreciated.  In Orange, we are one team and are certainly built strong.  In closing, please stay safe and know we 

are here for you.   
 

Educationally yours, 

 

Gerald Fitzhugh, II, Ed.D.  
 
Gerald Fitzhugh, II, Ed.D.  

Superintendent of Schools 

 
 

 

 

 


